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1. Meeting: Volunteer Fire Relief Association Working Group 

2. Avoiding Pitfalls: Tax Identification Numbers
 

1. Meeting: Volunteer Fire Relief Association Working Group 

The State Auditor’s Volunteer Fire Relief Association Working Group will meet on Tuesday, 
October 22 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the first floor board room at the Retirement 
Systems Building in Saint Paul, at 60 Empire Drive, Saint Paul, MN 55103. 

Meetings are open to the public. Agendas and materials are available on the OSA website at: 

https://www.auditor.state.mn.us/default.aspx?page=reliefworkinggroup
 

2. Avoiding Pitfalls: Tax Identification Numbers 

Financial accounts containing employee funds or the funds of outside groups should not use the 
public entity’s tax identification number. To learn more about this issue, please visit: 

https://www.auditor.state.mn.us/default.aspx?page=20090724.103
 

If you are interested in signing up to receive an e-mail version of the E-Update regularly, send 
an e-mail with your contact information to signup@osa.state.mn.us. 

The Office of the State Auditor is located at 525 Park Street, Suite 500, St. Paul, MN 55103. 
Phone: (651) 296-2551 or (800) 627-3529 (TTY) Fax: (651) 296-4755. 

Web: https://www.auditor.state.mn.us 
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